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Notice of Public Hearing 
 

 

Pursuant to RSA 31:95-b the Webster Selectboard will hold a 

public hearing on Monday, August 15, 2022, at 6:30pm in the 

Old Meeting House at 1220 Battle Street. The purpose of this 

hearing is to discuss unanticipated revenues expected from the 

State of New Hampshire relevant to SB404 and HB1221. As 

directed by SB 404, the Town expects to receive $61,166.02 to 

be used for immediate infrastructure expenses for bridges and 

roads. As directed by HB1221, the Town expects to receive 

$43,393.00 and is to be used for road maintenance expenses. 

 

 

 

 

***Attention: This meeting will be held at the Old Meeting House at 

1220 Battle Street and not at the Grange Hall.*** 

 

 

 

 

 


